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I am writing to support passage of SB 1576. This bill is crucial for protecting access 

to trails in Oregon for the purpose of recreation. As an avid trail user, I access public 

and private lands in the state to run, hike, ski, and mountain bike. Access to trails is 

an important aspect of mental and physical health. It is also an area of life where 

different types of people intersect and share space. Please protect land owners in 

keeping trails open to the public.  


